
Thursday 28th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

April is a month dedicated to honouring and celebrating the resilience, sacrifices, and strength of military

children. Our school community is proud to join the nationwide celebration of the Month of the Military

Child. Throughout April, we will be celebrating and appreciating the unique experiences of the children

within our military families. These young individuals demonstrate exceptional courage and adaptability,

navigating the challenges that come with the unique lifestyle of being part of a military family.

Purple is the colour that represents Military children, so as part of our celebrations we are asking children

and staff to come to school on Friday 26th April 2024 wearing purple. During the day we will also have

various activities going on in school.

Thank you for your continued support

Mrs K Wilden

Headteacher


